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Part of 

Year 4 

Homework Challenge – Autumn Term 1 2020 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this half term, 
however children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 
reading, spellings, maths and English homework that are set each week. 
 

History –The Romans 

 

Find out about the significance 

of the Roman army to its success 

when attacking and defending 

areas.  

Write a diary entry about life in 

the army. 

Science – Animal classification 

 

Find out about animals from each 

of the classifications . 

 

Draw a labelled diagram of an 

insect, bird, mammal, amphibian, 

fish or reptile.  

Geography – Spatial Sense 

 
 

Find out how maps help us scale 

down a very large area.. 

 

Create a map of the local area, 

including grid lines and 

references. 

Computing- eSafety 

 

Design a poster to promote                    

e-safety. 

Write a set of e-safety rules 

that could be shared with all 

children in the school.  

RE – Buddhism  

 
Find out about the teachings of 

Buddha. 

 

Create a comic strip explaining a 

day in the life of a Buddhist, 

showing some of the routines 

and teachings they follow.  

PSHE – Being me 

 
 

Write an autobiograophy about 

your life so far. 

 

Draw a self portrait or create a 

piece of 3D art to represent 

yourself. Make sure you can talk 

about it.  
 

The challenge work is due in 19th October 2020. The above menu details a range of work for the 
subjects that your child will cover this term. 
Depending on the option they choose, the children may choose to record their homework in a 
different way that doesn’t involve using pen and paper.  
 
We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework so they all have something to share at the end 
of each term. We thank you for your continued support. 
 


